
From: Kathleen Doyle <Kathleen.Doyle@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 10:39 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Christopher Owen <Christopher.Owen@cityofchicago.org>; Kimberly Ross 
<Kimberly.Ross@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fruit Basket  
  
Hi Steve,  
I just wanted to let you know we received a fruit basket from Local 1092.  We have placed the basket 
out for all staff to enjoy.   
  
Thanks and happy holidays! 
Katie  
  

Katie (Doyle) Deane 
Deputy Commissioner 

 

City of Chicago | Department of Human Resources 
 

mailto:Kathleen.Doyle@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Christopher.Owen@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Kimberly.Ross@cityofchicago.org
https://www.chicago.gov/city/en.html

